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To Whom It May Concern,
Dear Sir, Madam,
I am writing to you regarding 6 Erskine Road. The référence I have is 2013/6326/P.

I am saddened to hear that it is a question of re-developping that wonderful part of Primrose Hill and
changing the nature of the various businesses that have existed there for ages.

I am opposed to any project that would change the existing buildings and/or the nature of the
premises.

Please feel free lo write me an email if there is anything more I can do to stop the developpers from
changing what makes living in primrose hill so special.

Thank you for consideration,

30/10/2013



